
Superintendent Report
April 2020
Molly M. Stein, Ed. D.

I gv_q8N 
*o R ExrEN Ds- srAY: 4I H glu E o_[q ER

FINANCE

ISBA AND ISBA ISSUE JOINT LETTER

NEGOTIATIONS

Order extended to April_30th

, Asking to delay negotiation procedures until more
information is available from the Governor and the
State Department of Education. Waiting for budget
sheets from SDE as well as more guidance on

, holdbacks for this year (l%l and next (?). Legislative
Tour which outlines budgets in relationship to new

ATTENDANCE

MAINTENANCE

FOOD SE RVTCE/TRAN SPORTATT ON

Currently waiting on Governor Little for state wide
waivers to allow reduction in attendance. lf not, each

district will have to submit an individual waiver to

? s: y Ie_ lLa i Ltqlg n _ce_q!-tg N,I e, _

Working on technology, SSHS gym floor replacement,
and SSHS track. In contact with Maggie Mann of
SEIHD and Eric Hobson, Caribou County Safety
Director. Reviewing OSHA requirements for
contracting under COVID-19 restrictions as well
guidance for bringing contractors into the county.
Mrs. Wells continues to apply for waivers in order to
best serve our students. The addition of busing for
our most vulnerable children has been appreciated.
These meals will be reimbursable as FRL. Financially
should align.

Working with local business leaders to collect
computers and locate connectivity for students in
our area. John Adams Ford is the drop off for
computers. Roger Gibson, Bayer, is our area lead.

IDAHO BUSINESS FOR EDUCATION

resolve technology issues. ls available for tech
support to all. Worked with Mrs. Steele to locate
online registration software to initiate Kindergarten
registration. Software will be used by all schools. Re-

Sending Information on Bark security software to
par_gn!9,

IHSAA voted to cancel all activities for the remainder
of L9-20 year. (04-t7-2O2Ol
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